
OMC 20 JULY 2021  
 
FORMER BOWLING CLUB SITES 47 WARRANE ROAD ROSEVILLE CHASE AND 4 
PENNANT AVENUE GORDON 
 
To have Council consider the resubmission of planning proposals relating to the redundant 
bowling club sites for Gateway Determination 
 
Resolved: 
  
A.   Council resubmit the revised planning proposals for 4 Pennant Avenue, Gordon (Attachment 

A16-A23) and 47 Warrane Road, Roseville Chase (Attachment A5 – A15) to the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment for a Gateway Determination in accordance with Section 
3.34 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.   
  

B.   Upon receipt of a Gateway Determination, the public exhibition process is carried out in 
accordance with the requirements of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979, the Gateway Determination and the Ku-ring-gai Community Participation Plan. 

 
C.   A report be brought back at the end of the exhibition process. 

 


